
LPC Traffic Calming 06/07-2024 

Loxwood Parish Council 

Po Box 1094, Horsham. RH12 9YS 
Clerk@loxwood-pc.gov.uk 

Clerk: Jane Bromley 
07845 642880  

 

27th May 2024 

Resident of Loxwood Parish 

Loxwood, West Sussex 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

Loxwood Parish Council Traffic Calming Proposals Consultation 

1st June 2024 to 31st July 2024 

 

Many of you have commented to the Parish Council on the Speed of Traffic along the 

B2133 through our Parish. This has been a concern for many years and the recent 

development by Thakeham Homes has created a number of design features along the 

road to remove the confidence away from speeding drivers to drive fast. 

 

The Parish Council would like to augment this and with more development expected in 

Loxwood they wanted the Parish to determine what is needed rather than house builders 

who may be required to contribute to this. 

 

The Parish Council therefore consulted with a Traffic Consultant who recently 

presented his proposals at the Annual Parish Meeting where the designs were also 

displayed for residents to view and to comment upon. 

 

The Council wants to make sure everyone has had a chance to look at the designs and 

comment. They are therefore proposing two further drop in events to display the designs 

and be available to chat to about the proposals. 

 

The dates are: 

Tuesday 11th June 4pm to 8pm 

 

Friday 19th July 4pm to 8pm 

 

And the drop in events will be in the main hall at North Hall, Loxwood. Councillors 

will be on hand to take you through the designs. 

 

In addition, you are able to view the presentation and designs on the Parish Council 

website: 

www.loxwood-pc.gov.uk/consultations 
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The consultation starts on 1st June 2024 and all comments to be in by the end of July 

please. 

The comments will then be reviewed by the Parish Council with a view to considering 

amendments and a final design will be used to apply via the West Sussex County 

Council Community Highways Scheme for the Scheme to proceed through the process 

of adoption by them depending on the availability of funding. 

 

 

Please find attached below a comments form or a word document is available on the 

website. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J Bromley 
 

 

 

J Bromley 

Clerk, Loxwood Parish Council 
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Loxwood Parish Council- Traffic Calming Consultation 1st June 2024 to 

31st July 2024 Comments Form 

 

Proposal Plan Number 

and Location 

Comment Comment Summary. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 


